
NMAA Board of Directors Meeting 
Summary 

Nov. 10, 2009 
 
 
The New Mexico Activities Association Board of Directors met today in emergency 
session to consider the reduction of games beginning with the 2010-2011 school year. 
 
Members of the Board of Directors expressed concern that the reduction of games would 
result in lost revenue for the overall athletic budgets of member schools. 
 
Board members also stated that the reduction in games would show that the NMAA is 
attempting to assist with school budgetary concerns and to show the state that schools are 
willingly to make a reduction because of the economic crisis that our state is 
experiencing. 
 
A motion was made and approved to table this issue until the December 3, 2009 Board of 
Director’s meeting. 
 
Gary Tripp, NMAA Executive Director, asked that proposals be made to the Commission 
at their November 18 meeting and ultimately to the Board of Directors on December 3. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


